
> ----- Original Message ----- 
> From: kevin o'reilly <kor@theedge.ca> 
> Date: Friday, May 4, 2012 11:11 
> Subject: re:  Giant Mine Public Information Session in Today's Paper 
> To: "Paradis, Adrian" <Adrian.Paradis@inac-ainc.gc.ca> 
> Cc: aehrlich@mveirb.nt.ca,bob_bromley@gov.nt.ca,dkefalas@yellowknife.ca, 
Joanna.Ankersmit@aadnc-aandc.gc.ca,Lisa.Dyer@pwgsc-tpsgc.gc.ca, 
tslack@ykdene.com,Ray_Case@gov.nt.ca 
>  
> > Adrian 
> >   
> > I see from today's Yellowknifer that AANDC is holding information sessions next week 
about "upcoming work at Giant Mine".   
> >   
> > I am out of town next week for my paid work.  A little more notice of such events would be 
appreciated in the future. 
> >   
> > If these sessions are about the Site Stabilization Plan, will AANDC be holding some separate 
consultations with the parties to the on-going Environmental Assessment?  Given that the project 
is in an Environmental Assessment, some direct consultation would be appreciated and would be 
more appropriate. 
> >   
> > Earlier this week I sent an e-mail about whether AANDC/PWGSC intends to hold another 
technical session in reply to the concerns raised in our letter of March 8, 2012 about the 
responses to the second round of Information Requests.  Do you know when you will be in a 
position to respond?  Thanks. 
> >   
> > Kevin O'Reilly 
> > Alternatives North 
 


